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June 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Woodlands Academy is holding its Summer Fair on Wednesday July 24th. It’s going to be an 
afternoon of music, food and drink plus a ‘bring and buy’ sale, tombola and raffle. The Summer Fair 
is being organised with the help of the Pupil Council and one of the aims is to raise money to help 
pay for improving the outside areas. 
 
As well as usual attractions, for this year’s Summer Fair we have asked each class to do an enterprise 
project that will create something to sell at the Summer Fair. This is part of their life skills learning 
and they are looking forward to persuading you to buy their products! 
 
We are inviting parents, carers and close family members of children only to the Summer Fair. The 
fair will run from 1pm-2.30pm. Your children can leave with you if you wish. 
If you are interested in contributing to the Summer Fair, we would be happy to take items for the 
bring and buy sale, tombola and raffle. We are particularly interested in pre-loved items that are in 
really good condition. Contributions could include: 
 
Baby clothes 
Children’s clothes 
Children’s trainers 
Toys and games 
Unopened/unwanted gifts 
 
If you have something you would like to contribute, then please send it in to school. 
We look forward to seeing you at the Woodlands Summer Fair. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Al Rea 
On behalf of Pupil Council Woodlands 
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